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Important notice regarding access to the Belvedere property. 

 

The restriction to the use of Belvedere property now includes the next two Saturdays. The private event 

taking place needs the additional days. 

 

Access to the Belvedere property is restricted on upcoming days from 

 

Monday 4/5 through Saturday 4/10 and again 

 

Monday 4/12 through Saturday 4/17 due to private activities taking place. 

 

No public access or church member access will be permitted during this time. This includes visits to Holy 

Rock, the Training Center, or even just driving through, as the property will be very busy. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Belvedere property management 


